Dwight Motz

The proposed regulations effectively banning sales of non-EV vehicles is very short sighted and
will be even more destructive to the environment that allowing and promoting further development
and environmentally conscious innovation of internal combustion ultra low emission engines. The
proposed policy is short sighted and ignores the environment damage of battery production and the
huge required surge in electric energy production that such a transition will require. I am against
this proposal.



